Attention Stanford Homeowners New
Rebate Program Starts January 2011!

Want to reduce your Water Footprint and save Money?

Did you know ... new high efficiency toilets save more than 2 gallons of
water per flush compared with pre-1992 toilets?

Stanford Utilities Division in partnership with Santa Clara Valley Water
District (SCVWD) would like to help its customers save water, and

money by offering rebates of up to 200 dollars to replace inefficient toilets!

High Efficiency Toilet Rebate Eligibility

Santa Clara County residents who own old toilets (installed pre-1992)
that use 3.5 gallon per flush (gpf) or more, can receive a rebate if they
install a new high efficiency toilet using 1.28 (gpf) or less.

Before you buy, call SCVWD at (877) 874-8479 for your rebate

pre-approval application form, and list of approved toilets and toilet
retailers. (Note: Your water meter number is your account number.)

Important!

Rebate depends on the price of the fixture (rebate amount cannot exceed
new fixture costs), and the offer allows you to replace no more than three
existing toilets per household.

To help in diverting waste from local landfills please contact PSSI at (650) 321-4236
for pick-up of your old toilet. Let PSSI know this is a Stanford Utilities/SCVWD
Retrofit Program. Stanford Utilities will pay $33.92 directly to PSSI to recycle

the old toilet.
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